ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2021
1STHDAY OCTOBER ADJOURNED

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on December 08, 2021, at their temporary
office located in the records storage building at the Adair County Road and Bridge complex All
Commissioners were present.

The Adair County Commission met with Ron Stewart from the Adair County Health
Department. Mr. Stewart stated that the Adair County Health Department was wanting to add on
4800 square feet to their existing storage building. Mr. Stewart stated the building would then be
used for the storage of the Health Departments equipment, used for a drive thru clinic location,
and used as a shelter for the community in case of an emergency.

Mr. Stewart stated the ACHD was applying for a grant for $300,000.00 from the Missouri
Statewide Health Disparities initiative. He was requesting that Adair County pay for the rest of
the cost for the building using ARPA funds. Mr. Stewart was advised that at this point what
ARPA funds could be used for has not passed the House of Representatives and until this passed,
the County would not be releasing any funds. There also was a concern that the money from the
Health Disparities initiative was funded through ARPA and if so, they would not be eligible for

any money from the County through ARPA. At this time, no decisions were made by the
Commission.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on December 08, 2021.

Unschediiled public walk-ins and other non-agenda items for December 08, 2021

Mike O’Brian/Grouse Way
Lori Smith, Sandy Collop/Budget

Above minutes as presented to the County Clerk:
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County Clerk Presiding Commissioner, Mark Shahan
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